
BEND SKI CLUB 
UPDATE: End of Season  
2023-2024 
 
 
 

 
10% Discount on Equipment (non-sale items), Rentals, 
Demos and Tuning Services 
 

10% Discount on Tuning and Repair Services 

 
 
We have officially wrapped up the 2023-2024 ski season! 
 
Even with a slow start to the season we had 87 meetups!  Thanks to all of our 
meetup leaders for making this happen. 
 

  
 



Mark Metildi, Joe Gilles and Dale Champion led the most meetups this season.  
The following led at least one meetup: 
 
Claudia Hansen Robert Schipsi Ruth Martin  Eric Hansen 
Tyler Roppe  Joan Lapham Marlene Lomas Sue McGlynn 
Jim Greenleaf Dixie Boggs  Don Work  Mark Rabenstein 
Ken Robbins  Kurt Springman Mike Darling Rod Robinson 
Steve Stephenson 
  
We’d like to announce our newest BSC board member, Jen Holmquist.  Jen 
moved from Redding California in 2013 to work as a nurse at St Charles in the 
Emergency Department. Jen retired from nursing and has a business called 
Vibrance for Ladies that provides health coaching for menopausal women.   She is 
a long-time ski club member and besides travelling for ski adventures she also 
likes to camp, hike and mountain bike.  She has two grown kids, a daughter in 
Bend and a son in Redding.   
 
Regarding the BSC Board, aRer years of service, Dave WiSmann has decided to 
step down.  In addiQon to his level-headed, measured approach to board issues, 
Dave took the lead on a number of important BSC changes, including construcQon 
of our registraQon system and taking our BSC meetup group private.  The good 
news -- he's not going anywhere.  Thanks Dave! 
 
Registration for the 2024-2025 season will open in early November and our 
kickoff meeting will take place in mid-November.  Watch for a newsletter in 
October for details. 
 
Have a great summer! 
  
Steve Stephenson 
Communications Coordinator 
 
 


